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Club News and Other Information 

 
 
 

 

Last Club Meeting 

October 17th at the Willamette Grill 
(Airport) restaurant. – .attending were Mike 
Denlis, Jim Corbett, John Thompson, Gene 
Pape, and Jim Mackin. 
 

Next Club Meeting 

Time and place – 10 a.m. Saturday  
November 21st , at the Willamette Grill 
(Airport) restaurant. 
 

Flying dates  

The lot is unavailable for usage starting 
November 16th through January 2nd  for the 
holiday season.  Only the airport's car rental 
and parking tenants will be allowed to use 
the lot during this time. 

Some of us are considering a trip to 
Salem for flying on Sunday. We can talk 
about that at the meeting. 
 

 

Flying site for this winter   

President Mike Denlis reports - The 
meeting with Dave went well, and we should 
receive the permit paperwork the first week 
of November. We will need to add them as a 
Named Insured on our AMA site insurance 
policy. We will have 2 sets of 2 keys for the 
gate and an electrical panel at the site. I 
think the permit fee is $75.00, but there will 
be a way to "work" that off if we wish. Also, 
parking at the Marina lot would require a 
County Park pass. All the details will be in 
the permit app, and I'm sure I'm forgetting 

some details here. Also, Cinderella Park is 
still in play as the Master Plan is supposed 
to be completed in 2016. That is why we 
didn't hear back from them as expected in 
early 2014.  

I spoke with Dave Stockdale Wednesday 
afternoon, and I have a meeting with him at 
1:30 on Monday to sign the permit and get 
keys. Permit will be effective on 12/1, and 
the cost will be $125.00 for three years. I'll 
ask if we can sneak in there the weekend 
before. This will be on the agenda at the 
meeting, along with Club officer 
nominations, Funfly, etc. See you Saturday! 

 

Out of town flying sites 

Bill Riegel Field, Salem, Ore 

Roseburg - David Shrum reports – 
Roseburg will be SUNNY also.  Why not 
come down and try out our new flying site? 

I'll take a day off from tearing down the 
deck--picking up the 1" round rock and 
washing it--tearing down the roofing  over 
the deck area and moving it. cutting in the 
"curtain drain" and putting in rock (again) 
rebuilding the deck (40')--cutting in ditches 
for picking up the water off of roofs !!!!  
anything else ? -not for now !! After the 
"move/unmove" I was looking for something 
to do (be careful for what you wish)  Oh, 
forgot, the house is 4" out of level so have to 
take off skirting and have contractor come in 
and level --Jan or Feb. So much for my 
"building" planes ! 
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Upcoming Model Activities 

 
 

Nov. 28 - Northwest Skyraiders 2015 
Annual Winter Club Swap Meet, Clover 
Park Technical College, Puyallup, Wash.  

Jan. 1, 2016 - Oregon Flying Fun No. 1, 
first installment of four-part Oregon Flying 
Fun series, East Delta Park, Portland, Ore. 
Any plane, any kind of flying, no entry fee, 
10 a.m. to 3 p.m.; win prizes in "flying 
raffle." Sponsored by Northwest Fireballs.  

Polar Bear Fun Fly, sponsored by 
Vancouver Gas Model Club, Rice Mill Road 
Park, Richmond, B.C. 

Jan. 29-30 - North West Model Hobby 
Expo, Evergreen Fairgrounds, Monroe, 
Wash. 

 

 Prop Spinner Club officers 

 

Mike Denlis, President 
Jim Corbett, VP, Secretary 
John Thompson, Treasurer 
Gene Pape, Safety Officer 
Jim Corbett, Newsletter Editor
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Where the Action Is:  http://flyinglines.org/Action.html      Visit: http://flyinglines.org  web site. 


